
From: Christian Dorsey <cdorsey@arlingtonva.us> 
Sent: Friday, January 04, 2019 11:55 AM EST 
To: Katie Cristol <kcristol@arlingtonva.us>; Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Subject: RE: Seattle building article 

Indeed. Thanks much.

 

Christian Dorsey

Chair, Arlington County Board

 

All correspondence, including this email, sent to and from Arlington County Board Members is subject to the public record laws of the

Commonwealth of Virginia and may be subject to mandatory disclosure.

 

From: Katie Cristol 

Sent: Thursday, January 3, 2019 1:58 PM

To: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com>; Christian Dorsey <cdorsey@arlingtonva.us>

Subject: RE: Seattle building article

 

Andy, this is a really interesting read. Thanks for sharing it with us. Happy new year to you – hope you had a little down time during

the holiday…

 

From: Andrew Vanhorn [mailto:avanhorn@jbgsmith.com] 

Sent: Friday, December 28, 2018 10:41 AM

To: Christian Dorsey <cdorsey@arlingtonva.us>; Katie Cristol <kcristol@arlingtonva.us>

Subject: Seattle building article

 

Christian and Katie - 

 

I found this (albeit older - August 2018) article on Seattle’s reaction to their housing issues a quick and interesting read:

 

https://amp.economist.com/united-states/2018/08/09/booming-seattle-struggles-to-stay-affordable
 

Happy New Year!
 

Andrew VanHorn
Work 240.333.3815

Cell   202.257.1014

Confidentiality Notice: This message and its attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain

information that is confidential, proprietary, privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law or doctrine. If you

are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, reliance upon or use of the contents of this

message is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender, and delete and destroy all copies of this

message and its attachments.  No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by transmission errors.


